
Florence Township Heritage Preservation Committee 

Meeting Minutes from 10 May 2016  

Attendees: Cathy Kouchich, Clay Ruggles, Bill Bruce and Mike Blair 

The meeting started at 6PM.  The minutes from the 12 April 2016 meeting were read. 

We discussed the progress of the grant application process for money to paint the Town Hall.  

Greg Gout, who wrote two other grants for the township, suggested that we write the grant 

ourselves.  Bill will pursue this. 

Clay was to get a bid from Willer’s construction for residing the Town Hall, but after considering 

the price of Cedar siding decided that the cost would be prohibitive. 

Bill Flies had forwarded information to the HPC regarding the Old Frontenac Historic District 

boundaries.  The boundaries were redefined by the Town Board, but the new boundaries were 

never registered. 

Cathy has pricing on a replacement for the historic information sign at the location across from 

the St. Hubert’s Lodge.  The cost would be approximately $70 for an identical sign.  Cathy will 

present this to the Parks Commission at the next meeting for their approval. 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 6:30 PM. 

Meeting Agenda for 14 June 2016 

Discuss the grant application. 

Discuss the Old Frontenac Historic District boundaries, original and proposed. 

 


